Are you wondering what that new technology fee is for?

Last spring the BRSD Board of Trustees approved a new Technology Fee that is charged to all students.
Some parents have asked what the fee is covering and how their children are benefiting.

The Technology Fee enables Battle River School Division to purchase enhanced internet bandwidth and

wireless infrastructure that allows us to have adequate, reliable internet for all devices in our schools,
whether they are owned by the school division or by parents. The fee also allows us to utilize learning
tools that all students have the potential to benefit from, such as Read and Write for Google,
Screencastify, WeVideo, Razkids, Kami, KnowledgeHook and more.

Thank you.
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